Manassas National Battlefield Park





Henry Hill Monument

Fact: Judith Henry, who lived on Henry Hill, was the only civilian killed during the First Battle of Manassas. Both the Henry Hill Monument and the Groveton Monument were completed in June 1865, making them among the earliest Civil War monuments erected in the country. The Henry Hill Monument commemorates the Union soldiers who lost theirlives on July 21, 1861 during the First Battle of Manassas, much of which was fought on Henry Hill

To learn more, visit: www.nps.gov/mana

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE